
Dear colleagues and friends,
  
with great pleasure we would like to inform you that the Third Congress of
Ophthalmologists of Bosnia and Herzegovina, with the international participation, will
take place from 28 - 30 May 2020 at the Hotel “Kardial”, Banja Vrućica, Teslić.
 
The Congress topics will include all areas of ophthalmology and offer the most
advanced diagnostic and therapeutic approaches to a number of ophthalmological
diseases. 
 
The Association of Ophthalmologists of Republic of Srpska will, this time as well, take
care of bringing the most eminent experts from across the region to our and your
Congress, which will be a guarantee of a good professional and scientific character
of the Congress.
 
We invite you to actively participate in the work of Congress and to expose issues
that preoccupy your attention and interest areas. The Scientific Committee of the
Congress will among all the submitted works choose the ones of the highest quality,
which will be presented at our Congress in the form of oral and poster presentations.
Selected papers and abstracts will be published in the Collection of works and
abstracts of the Third Congress of Bosnia and Herzegovina ophthalmologists.
 
The Congress will be accredited by the Health Council of the Ministry of Health of
Republic of Srpska. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you and working with you in the heart of nature, in
Banja Vrućica, recognizable for its traditional hospitality, with excellent conference
facilities as well as extensive ones for wellness and recreation.
 
For further information and registration of papers, please visit our website:
www.oftalmolozi.rs.ba 
 
Welcome to Banja Vrućica! 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the Congress, 
President Prof. Dr Milka Mavija

 CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

http://www.oftalmolozi.rs.ba/kongres/
http://www.oftalmolozi.rs.ba/kongres/index.php/registracija

